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Brandy Butler

From: Ashley Quick
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 1:10 PM
To: Brandy Butler
Subject: FW: 20180085-GU - City of Leesburg / Peoples Gas / Sumter County Territory Dispute

Good afternoon, 
 
Can you please add Ms. Rey as an interested person as requested in the email below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Ashley Quick 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6393 
 
 
 
From: Adria Harper  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 11:25 AM 
To: Ashley Quick 
Cc: Walter Trierweiler 
Subject: FW: 20180085-GU - City of Leesburg / Peoples Gas / Sumter County Territory Dispute 
 
Good morning, Ashley, 
 
Can you please add Ms. Rey as an interested person to this docket (20180085-GU) so that she may receive copies of the 
filings? Her contact info. is below. 
 
Thank you, 
Adria 
 
Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6082 
 
Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public 
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-
mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Jennifer C. Rey [mailto:jrey@hoganlawfirm.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 11:09 AM 
To: Adria Harper 
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Cc: countyattorney.sumtercounty.fl 
Subject: 20180085-GU - City of Leesburg / Peoples Gas / Sumter County Territory Dispute 
 
Adria, 
 
Thank you for taking my call this morning. For your reference, my complete contact information is listed below. I would 
appreciate any update you may be able to provide on the status of the matter referenced above. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer 
 
Jennifer C. Rey, Esq.,  
For the Firm as  
County Attorney for Sumter County 
 

 
20 S. Broad Street 
Post Office Box 485 
Brooksville, Florida 34605 
(352) 799-8423 Telephone 
(352) 799-8294 Facsimile 
countyattorney.sumtercounty.fl@hoganlawfirm.com 
 
CONFIDENTIAL – Exempt from public disclosure until conclusion of imminent or actual litigation or 
adversarial administrative proceedings in accordance with Fla. Stat. Sections 119.071(1)(d). 
 
Disclaimer: The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed 
and may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this 
information. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a 
public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  
 




